
STUDENT BULLETIN 
January 16, 1973

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:
And let us not be weary in well doing: for in due season we shall reap, if we 
faint not. — Galatians 6:9

SKI BOOTS:
The Salvation Army has on hand approximately 1500 pair of ski boots of all sizes.
Most are brand new; some used once or twice. Prices range from $1.50 to $10.00 
a pair. If interested, contact Chaplain V. Fletcher, MA 9375°
STUDENT ACCOUNTS:
All deferred pay” student accounts are subject to a 6% carring charge per quarter. 
However, all amounts paid by January 19th will receive full credit back. Amounts 
paid by February 2 will receive J>% of the carrying charge credited back. Accounts 
are due in full by Feb. 12.
FINANCIAL AID:
It is not too early to make application for financial aid for 1973-7^ school year. 
Application forms for NDSL, ECG, CWS (through the college) and Federally Insured 
Loans (through the bank) are available in the Financial Aids Office.
Note: The only source of Financial Aid available for the remainder of the year is 
the Student Guaranteed Loan through your local bank. If you are needing additional 
funds to complete this year, you should apply immediately. See the Financial Aids 
Officer.
PORTRAITS:
If you ordered and paid for your portraits more than eight weeks ago but have not 
received them, please contact Mr* Gustafson. Leave your name in his mail boxi ihis 
is very importantl
INTRAMURALS:
Men - Sign up for intramhbal basketball will be this week. Teams will be made up 
from the men’s dorm floors! If there is enough jplayers to have two teams from each 
floor, then the even numbered doors will have a team and the odd numbered doors will 
fotftn a team. Have teams sign up on plain peice of paper and turn it in to Chuck .foster 
by Friday, January 19th. We v/ill try to have the first games on Thursday, January 25.
Women - Sign up for girls intramural basketball this week and have teams made up from 
each floor of the girls dorm. The list should be on a plain piece of paper, and 
turned in to Miss Brodin by Thursday evening this week.
TELEPHONE OPERATOR NEEDED:
If you know of an experienced telephone operator who could fill in for a student 
desiring to go on the Flying Seminar - March 12-28 - please get in touch with Miss 
Underwood, secretary to the President, who will relay the information.

Anyone interested should
CHRISTIAN SERVICE OPPORTUNITIES:
A Church organist is needed at Highline Covenant Church, 
contact Mildred Forrell at SH 6-7282.
All persons interested in working in Home Bible Clubs can get involved! If you love 
children and have a desire to be used of God in a great way, there’s a place for you. 
See Linda Boyer this week.
SPEEDREADING:
Speedreading is an indispensable skill for today’s student and you can’t beat $25- 
Thousands of students have already profited from AGP’s short, expertly instructed, 
inexpensive and fully-guaranteed course in rapid reading and study skills. They 
recognize the outstanding facts of today’s college scene: vastly increased reading 
requirements and diminished study time. Why not attend the up-corning session and 
make this skill work for your benefit. If you don’t double your speed, we’ll refund 
your $25 tuition fee. Pre-register at Bronson Hall.
DISTRICT LUNCHEONS:
Students - plan to have lunch with the District Superintendent from your state as
per date and location below. It; will be like meeting a ’’Friend from back home”.
States Supt. Date Time Cafeteria Room Location
Northwest Dist. Me Ulster Jan. 23 12:30 p.m. Faculty Dining Room
Oregon Davidson Jan 2k 12:30 p.m. Faculty Dining Room
S. Idaho Walkup Jan 2k 12:30 p.m. NW Corner - Reserved tables
Alaska Wilson Jan 2k 12:30 p.m. SW Corner - Reserved tables
Montana Brandt Jan 2k 12:30 p.m. Northwest Room
Wyoming Beard Jan 25 6:00 p.m. Northwest Room


